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Travel Restrictions 
July 15, 2019 
Recent discussions around the state have brought up concerns involving travel accommodations using 
AirBnB and VRBO services. Due to these concerns, lodging and/or accommodations for Travel Requests 
using the services of AirBnB and VRBO services are now restricted. 

These concerns include: 

No verification of ADA compliance 
Security and privacy issues 
Safety concerns 
Potential property damage 
One-sided District indemnification 
District exposure to deep pocket lawsuits 
Perceptions regarding sleeping accommodations 
Insurance coverage 
 

At the November 14, 2017 Board Meeting the Board of Trustees approved a Resolution Supporting AB 
1887. The following states are under travel restrictions: 

Alabama 
Kansas 
Kentucky 
Mississippi 
Oklahoma 
North Carolina 
South Carolina 
South Dakota 
Tennessee 
Texas 
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